

(Đề thi số 2) Đề thi giữa Ky lớp 9

I. Circle the best answer

1. I.....in this company for nearly ten years.
A. work B. am working C. have worked D. worked
2. I walked past several hotelsmy waythe station.
A. on/ to B. on/ in C. to/ on D. to/ in
3. This morning, we went to Dong Xuan market without.....anything.
A. buy B. bought C. to buy D. buying
4. Living in the countryside is not expensive, and it isn't complex,
A. so B. too C. either D. neither
5. What have you learnt since you.....here?
A. come B. is coming C. have come D. came
6. This big building was built1980 and 1983.
A. since B. between C. from D. for
7. Ourresources are limited so we should recycle these used things.
A. natural B. naturally C. nature D. naturing
8. Would you mind if I.....some photos ?
A. take B. took C. am going to take D. would take
9. Internet is bringing us not only informationentertainment.
A. as B. and C. although D. but also
10. Putin his situation, you will understand why he was so unhappy.
A. you B. yourself C. myself D. herself

II. Make up the questions for the underlined words and phrases

1. We haven't come back to our home village .

->.....?

2. The last time my father went to London was .

->.....?

3. can be made from household and garden wastes.

->.....?

4. Quan's mother is very angry .

->.....?

5. asked Nam if he saw what she saw.

->.....?

III. Read the text, then answer the questions below

The life of the Inuit people of North America have changed a lot in 30 years. First, their name: people used to call them Eskimos, but now they are called Inuits, which means "the people". They used to live in igloos in the winter but today many of them live in houses in small towns. They used to hunt seals – they ate the meat and made clothes from the fur. Many of the people still wear sealskin clothes today because they are very warm. Remember, the weather is extremely cold for many months of the year. Eighty-year-old Inuit, Mario Tagalik, told us a little about his early life. "Our winter igloos were very warm. We used to cook inside so sometimes it got too hot. When I was a child I used to take off most of my clothes when I was in our igloos. In the short summers we lived in sealskin tents, but I used to spend as much time as possible playing outside".

1. What did people use to call the Inuit people?

.....

2. What does the word "Inuit" mean?

->.....

3. Where did they use to live in the winter?

.....

4. Why do many of the Inuit people still wear sealskin clothes today?

.....

5. What is the weather like almost around the year?

.....

IV. Re- order these words to make meaningful sentences. Change the word forms if necessary

1. enjoy / here / going / you / or / Do / move / you / stay / be?

->

2. different / thought / will / The journey / quite / I / was / from / what / be / it.

->

3. because / semester / parents / study / Tom's / very sad / bad / every / be / he / very.

->

4. leave / not / father / Ha Long / since / I / for / your / meet / he.

->

5. noisier/interesting/the countryside/than / Living / more / in / be / live / in / the / city / but

->